
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, May 23, 2022  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:32 pm by Chairman Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Chief Langford 
Absent: Joe King 
 
     Approval of the April 25, 2022 regular meeting minutes. Corrections to be made, approval to be 
determined at the June 27th meeting. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Chief Langford stated that Fredrick Mauigoa will be going to Academy on July 12th and will need to 

take his PAT prior to. The date for scheduling his PAT will be pending until the Academy sends more 
information. 
 

Chief Langford opened the discussion to updating our Civil Service rules in regards to the Entry and 
Lateral Eligibility List. Finsen will speak with Attorney Howe on how to properly amend the rules and if 
there are any steps to take to regularly update the Eligibility Lists. 

 
Finsen will reach out to Public Safety Testing to see if they have any posters available to post in both 

City Hall and the Police Department. 
 
Chief Langford requested if there was any way to extend the probationary period longer than a year. 

Finsen will speak with Attorney Howe for more information. 
or the Civil Service thus far. 
 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, June 27, 2022. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 5:45 pm, second by 

Richard; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


